
Autumn 2 Term Newsletter Year 5 

 

 

English 

This term we shall explore the book 

“FArTHER by Grahame Baker Smith. It 

is a very powerful book all about 

dreams and aspirations. We will be 

focussing on descriptive writing and 

using skills such as personification to 

create wonderfully immersive pieces of 

writing. Within grammar, we will be 

looking at using different clauses to 

build on detail too.  

Maths 

We move onto multiplication and 

division including looking at common 

multiples and factors as well as being 

introduced to squared and cubed 

numbers. We’ll then move on to 

fractions - we will be studying 

equivalent fractions, converting 

improper numbers to mixed numbers 

and using the operations within 

fractions that have different 

denominators.  

Science 

We will be closing out our ‘Forces’ 

topic and then moving on to our 

‘Changes of State’ topic where we will 

begin by looking at Burning and acids. 

Story time Book 

Alice In Wonderland 

PSHE 

Year 5 will be focusing on 

‘Celebrating Differences’. We will 

be looking at the qualities that 

make us all individuals and 

discussing accepting/ celebrating 

those differences. 

P.E. 

We will be taking part in 

dance (the Hakka) this 

term (Tuesdays) and 

learning swimming and life 

saving skills (Thursdays).  

Humanities  

Year 5 will be learning about Slums in 

geography this half-term. We will be 

focussing on what slums are, comparing 

different slums, the challenges and ways 

we can help.  

R.E. 
This term we will be learning about the 

development of Christianity. 

Our key question is: - Why doesn’t 

Christianity always look the same? 

Computing 
This half-term, we will be 

looking into video editing. We 

will be basing our project on the 

2020 John Lewis Christmas 

advert. 

 

Music 
We will be looking at keeping 
a rhythm and using 
percussion instruments with 
our wonderful SING 
Education teachers this half-
term.  


